Stoiber, Jennifer

From: Noel, Laura

Sent: Thursday, October 18, 2012 3:58 PM

To: Stoiber, Jennifer

Subject: Committee on Aging recomendation to Council

The Committee on Aging at their meeting on October 17, 2012 voted to recommend and support the Executive Budget
and a pending amendment (by Alder Chris Schmidt) for 538,378 for senior activities and all remaining Committee
priorities, that is, East Madison/Monona Coalition senior activities at $3,700 and North East Senior Coalition case
management at 520,000, to the Mayor and City Council. Paul Kasuda made the motion, Lauren Cnare seconded, and it
passed unanimously.



